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13th September 2019 

 

Ready, Steady, Cook! 

 

Year Two have had a great start to the term and their new topic Ready, Steady, Cook!  

On Friday the children went to ‘Chef School’ to learn some important skills that they 

will need this half term.  They learned how to peel and grate safely, how to wash their 

hands correctly, how to prepare fruit to make a fruit kebab and they even designed 

their own chefs’ hats and healthy meals.  They are really looking forward to using their 

new skills for lots more cooking activities.  
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Gymnastics Club – Ilfracombe Infants 

Autumn 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are delighted to announce that the Devonshire Tennis Academy still has a few spaces on 

our Gymnastics club at Ilfracombe Infants in the autumn term. 

 

Gymnastics  

Friday 13th September – Friday 11th October 2019 

8 – 8:45am   Years 1 & 2  £25 (5 week course) 

 

To book please email your child’s details & contact numbers across to: 

bookings@devonshiretennisacademy.com and pay via bank transfer to SC 30-98-97 

AC 57684068 using your child’s name|school as a reference. 
 

Nursery places 

 

We currently have places for 3 year 

olds in our nursery.  Please contact 

Karen Borthwick on 01271 863462 

for more information. 

 

Thank you 

Reception visit to Bicclescombe Park 

 

The Reception classes are going on a nursery rhyme 

character hunt and picnic next week.  The school will 

provide your child with a packed lunch, please ensure 

children have suitable footwear to walk to the park and 

coats. 

 

Seahorses and Starfish – Wednesday 18th September 

Jellyfish and Turtles – Thursday 19th September 

 

Thank you 

Getting to Know You meeting for Year 2 parents 

 

On Wednesday 18th September 2019 

 

Swallows at 9.15am 

 

Swans, Kingfishers and Woodpeckers at 2.35pm 

 

Thank you 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher  

 

Our new website is nearing 

completion and should be live 

before half term. 


